From: manth igelski

To: Bianca Lee
Subject: P23-115 petition
Date: Friday, September 1, 2023 12:56:39 PM

Good afternoon,

I am writing to note my disapproval, complaint about potential rezoning of P23-115 at 190 SW Becker Road, PSL,
FL. 34953.

I live within 750 feet of this property and do not wish to live so close to commercial property. We chose to build in
this area due to the residential area without large commercial buildings nearby. Adding commercial nearby will
result in higher traffic, more issues with speeding and less child friendly living.

Currently we have issues with speeding on our street and this would make it even more of an issue, as well as add to
congestion. There are a number of families in the area, not only within 750 feet of the property.

I am unable to attend the hearing on 9/5 in person, but I would like to put in my complaint, disapproval of the
rezoning.

Thank you,
Samantha Smigelski

Concerned local PSL resident

Sent from my iPhone



